

Kimberly J. Schneider, Ed. D. Superintendent

December 1, 2020

Dear MCSSSD family,

As we continue with remote learning through Thursday, December 10, 2020 we would like to keep you informed of the COVID-19 related cases at MCSSSD. Currently the number of staff and students under quarantine is thirty-six (36) and seven (7) who have tested positive. The Department of Health and Administration have contacted all individuals involved at this time.

We will continue to watch State and Local health data and keeping you up to date as we approach the December 10^{th} return.

Sincerely,

Kimberly J. Schneider, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools